26th Jamunry, 1959.

Daar Hir RﬂFr

I have Just got your letter from Illinois, and hope you
enjoyed the mid-west ce much as I did the previous year. I am
encloaing herewith a paper I read in Belglum last year, and
which I hope is sufficiently compact to deserve your attentiom.

Sincerely yours,

E—hi'.



